
 
 
 
 

PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
 

Regional County Municipality of Argenteuil  
 

To the citizens of the municipalities whose territory is part of the MRC d'Argenteuil 
 

CALL FOR APPLICANTS 
 

Regional Heritage Council of the MRC d’Argenteuil 
 

 
The MRC d’Argenteuil is seeking interested persons to sit on its Regional Heritage Council (Conseil 
régional du patrimoine or CRP) as members appointed by the MRC Council. Established on 
March 8, 2023, this committee’s mandate is to study and give its opinion on any matter relating 
to the protection or enhancement of Argenteuil’s heritage. It also serves as a consultative body 
to the MRC Council in relation to the new powers granted to MRCs, including the recognition of 
heritage buildings or sites.  
 
Individuals interested in serving on the CRP must have one or more of the following profiles: 
 
 Citizen of one of the nine (9) constituent municipalities of the MRC d’Argenteuil 

with a passion for history and heritage; 
 Owner of a heritage property located on the territory of the MRC d’Argenteuil; 
 Resident of Argenteuil working in the field of built heritage: architect, urban 

planner, historian, craftsman, tradesman working on heritage buildings, etc. 
 
CRP meetings are held at the MRC d’Argenteuil head office in Lachute and occasionally in one of 
the nine (9) municipalities, depending on the files under study. The CRP will be convened as 
needed (4 to 8 meetings per year). Members of the CRP will serve for a term of two years. 
 
To apply, simply submit a short letter explaining your motivation for serving on the CRP, indicating 
the subjects that are important to you in this area and mentioning your experience related to 
cultural heritage (if applicable). You may also include with your letter any documents that support 
your application, such as your curriculum vitae. 
 
Your letter of application must be sent no later than January 27, 2025, either by email to 
mthibaudeau@argenteuil.qc.ca or by mail to the following address: 430, Rue Grace, Lachute 
(Québec), J8H 1M6, to the attention of Marie Thibaudeau, Administrative Assistant, Land Use 
Planning Department, MRC d’Argenteuil. 
 
If you wish to obtain more information about the Regional Heritage Council, please contact Flavie 
Vaudry, Cultural Heritage Development Officer at the MRC d’Argenteuil, at (450) 562-2474, ext. 
2363, or by email at fvaudry@argenteuil.qc.ca. 
 

mailto:mthibaudeau@argenteuil.qc.ca
mailto:fvaudry@argenteuil.qc.ca

	Regional County Municipality of Argenteuil

